Studsvik

Via Electronic and Certified Mail

Ms. Leigh Ing

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Compact Commission
333 Guadalupe St. #3-240

Austin, TX 78701

Re: Studsvik Import Agreement 2-0009-00
Dear Ms. Ing:

Pursuant to our phone conversation, Studsvik is submitting an amendment to its Import Agreement 2-
0009-00 with the Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Compact Commission. The purpose of the
amendment is to update the activity for C-14 and Tc-99. The reason for the request is that some
Studsvik customers shipped waste that differed notably from the originally expected and historical
waste. Studsvik is not requesting an increase in either total Curies or volume.

Studsvik seeks to increase its C-14 allocation by 1,190 mCi. This amends Article 11.K.(g)(1) to be:
“C-14 31,190 millicuries (mCl)".

Studsvik seeks to increase its Tc-99 allocation by 49,335 uCi. This amends Article 11.K.(g)(2) to be:
“Tc-99 830,33 microcuries (UCI)".

The following table summarizes the key aspects of Agreement 2-0009-00, the requested amendment,
and the updated totals.

C-14 Tc-99 1-129

Agreement | Curies |Volume (mCi) (uCi) (nCi)
2-0009-00 | 26,000 Ci| 4,211 ft*| 30,000 mCi| 781,000 uCi| 131,000,000 nCi
Amendment 0Ci 0ft}] 1,190mCi| 49,335 uCi 0nCi
Total 26,000 Ci| 4,211 ft3| 31,190 mCi| 830,335 puCi| 131,000,000 nCi

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions or should you require any additional
information. Studsvik looks forward to approval of its application.

Sincerely,

Loyl A Slows—
Llo . Solomon

Member, Board of Managers

Studsvik Processing Facility Erwin, LLC: 151 T.C. Runnion Rd. Erwin, TN 37650
Phone: 423-735-6300 Fax: 423-743-0794 www.studsvik.com



